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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 9:47 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: NG17-011

Please post the following response from Kristie to Linda Lane under Comments and Responses in the farm taps docket, 
NG17‐011. 
 
‐Patty 
 

From: PUC  
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 9:46 AM 
To:  
Subject: NG17-011 
 
Ms. Lane: 
  
Thank you for your letter regarding the PUC’s farm taps docket, NG17-011.  
  
I appreciate receiving your perspective as a landowner affected by this proposed new service agreement. As 
commissioners, we have several issues to dissect in considering the proposal. Your thoughtful questions and views are 
helpful to me in that process. I appreciate you taking the time to write and share them. 
  
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 




